July 15, 1996

Ms. Penny Circle
Office of President Gerald R. Ford
P.O. Box 7090
Avon, Colorado 81620

Dear Ms. Circle:

As a follow-up to Mr. David Marwell's letter that was faxed to you on July 15, 1996, I am enclosing an information packet for your review.

Again, on behalf of the Review Board, we would like to extend our appreciation to President Ford and you for your time and consideration. We look forward to hearing from you in the near future.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk Associate Director for Communications

enclosure